
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

       

 

                                                                          26th January 2022 

 
 

 

Y2 AFRICAN MUSIC EXPERIENCE WORKSHOP 

MONDAY, 7th MARCH 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Next half term, Y2 pupils are going to be learning all about Africa.  To launch this 

exciting event, we have booked an African Music Experience Workshop to come to 

school on Monday, 7th March 2022.  

 

During the workshop, we will be exploring African music and using African drums to 

create our very own performance. The workshop will be authentic, dynamic and 

energetic. There will be a question and answer session, resulting in a pupil led, fully 

immersive learning experience.  

 

The cost of this will be £6.30 per pupil, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online 

through the ParentPay website, or at your local PayPoint. In order for us to make sure 

the event can go ahead it is important that we receive payment by 7th February 2022. 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer 

experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay 

for the visit, please come in and discuss this with us. 

 

We are really looking forward to the workshop! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Hoskins Mrs Rowbottom 

Y2 Class Teachers  

 

 

 

 
 


